
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] 2109179 Ontario Inc. Zoning By-law Amendment (Temporary Use) File Z.20.018 Site

Development File DA.20.029 3501 King- Vaughan Road Vicinity of King-Vaughan Road and Highway 400
Date: June-27-22 9:05:44 AM

From: Mackenzie Ridge Rate Payers Association <mackenzieridgerpa@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, June 25, 2022 11:54 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca
Cc: Mackenzie Ridge Rate Payers Association <mackenzieridgerpa@gmail.com>
Subject: [External] 2109179 Ontario Inc. Zoning By-law Amendment (Temporary Use) File Z.20.018
Site Development File DA.20.029 3501 King- Vaughan Road Vicinity of King-Vaughan Road and
Highway 400

June 25, 2022

Re: 2109179 Ontario Inc. Zoning By-law Amendment (Temporary Use) File Z.20.018 Site
Development File DA.20.029 3501 King- Vaughan Road Vicinity of King-Vaughan Road and
Highway 400

Mayor, Regional Councillors, Councillors:

We are asking that you:

A) Ratify Councillor Iafrate’s motion made on June 7, 2022, to refuse the application
and not support continued temporary use and expansion of the operation

B) Set enforceable decommission date such as 2 months

C) Make sure there is recorded vote
Robert A. Kenedy, PhD
President of the MacKenzie Ridge Ratepayers Association 
Associate Professor
Department of Sociology
238 McLaughlin College
York University
4700 Keele Street
Toronto, Ontario M3J 1P3
CANADA
rkenedy@yorku.ca
416 736-2100 ext. 77458
FAX 416 736-5715
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COUNCIL – June 28, 2022
CW (1) - Report No. 27, Item 20 &
CW (CS) - Report No. 31, Item 12
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